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Dear Parent/Carer. 

In order to prepare your child for their next set of Mock Exams in June, we have 

decided to take all Year 10 students to a revision conference on Thursday 1st May at 

Hillsborough Football Stadium. Sessions will be run by an external company called 

Maximise Your Potential, and by Fir Vale Staff. Your child will need to arrive at school 

at the normal time and in full school uniform. 

On the day students will need to bring their own packed lunch, as there will not be 

any opportunity to buy food when we are there. If your child receives free school 

meals, lunch will be provided. Water will be available at the venue.   

All students will be taken to the venue by coach and will return by coach. They will 

be supervised by Fir Vale staff throughout the day. We aim to arrive back to school 

at 2:30pm where students will be released from the Earl Marshall Road entrance 

(please make any pick up arrangements with your child if needed).   

This will be a great opportunity for your child to learn some revision techniques, meet 

some special guests and get some advice for their next mock exams in June/July. If 

you have any questions about the day, please feel free to contact Mr Storey (KS4 

Academy Lead) who will be happy to speak to you.   

Kind regards, 

 
Mr. J Storey. 

jstorey@firvale.com 
Academic Lead for Y10 

 

 
If you need a translator to understand this please call the school on 01142439391 

" 01142439391إذا كنت بحاجة إلى مترجم لفهم ذلك ، يرجى الاتصال بالمدرسة  . 
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